Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments 1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028 Telephone: 213/463-1629



September 24, 1986

Ms. Myrna Saxe 4544 Tobias Avenue Sherman Oaks, CA 91403

Dear Myrna:

We were delighted to meet you at Ron Gottesman's dinner party. Since our concerns so overlap, it was especially gratifying (often we must first convince people that preservation is important).

We are very excited that you may be able to put us in touch with Athol Fugard's associates. We want very much to obtain reliable information on the current status of Helen Martin's work, including preservation and restoration progress. We hope that you will be able to find a contact address.

Because you travel so extensively, you are likely to come across sites about which we have no knowledge, as well as sites for which we would like updated information. Would you be willing to gather information for us for our archive? This information can take a variety of forms, including location, contacts, photographs, site plans, newspaper articles. We invite your participation in whatever capacity feels comfortable to you.

We will call you to inquire about Helen Martins, and to discuss the possiblity of your gathering information for us. Again, it is a pleasure to have met you, and we look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

Seymour Řosen

Director

Elaine Wintman Assistant Director